
 
 

Monday 7 June 2021 

 
 2021 Glen Eira Youth Survey  

 
 
The annual Glen Eira Youth Survey is now open for 2021. Council would like to hear from all young people aged 10 to 
25 with a connection to the City of Glen Eira. 
 
Youth Services provides support to young people who may be struggling with a range of issues, including mental 
health, stress, loneliness, relationships and employment. 
 
Council provides the best programs, support and events so all young people in Glen Eira can reach their full 
potential. This is your chance to tell us what issues are important to you and what services are needed by young 
people in Glen Eira.  
 
By participating in the Survey, you will go into the running to win one of five $50 Westfield gift cards. 
 
Our Survey takes less than five minutes and can be completed from your phone’s browser by visiting 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2021ys 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       0409 169 275 
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